
 

 

 

 

 

The Borough of Mount Holly Springs is accepting sealed bids for auditing services. The contract 

bid will be for 3 years. The services to be bid are for the Mount Holly Springs Borough’s general 

funds and secondary accounts and the borough’s water and sewer authority accounts. The 

contract will be for audit years 2021, 2022, and 2023.  

All proposals should be placed in a sealed envelope marked with “Professional Auditing Service 

Proposal” with the name and address of the bidder on the envelope. Please address the envelope 

to the attention of the Thomas Day, Borough Manager and send to 200 Harman Street, Mount 

Holly Springs, PA 17065. Proposals must be received at the above address by 4:00 p.m. on 

Monday, August 9, 2021. The submitted proposals will be open and read aloud by the council 

president at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, August 9, 2021 at the municipal building located at 200 

Harman Street, Mount Holly Springs, PA 17065. All proposals shall be pursuant to the 

requirements and specifications on file at the borough office. Unless all proposals are rejected, 

the proposal will be awarded at the August 9, 2021 regular meeting of council at 7:00 p.m. Any 

or all bids may be rejected by borough council. Please reach out to the borough office at 717-

486-7613 or mthollyboro@comcast.net.  


